
HEY THERE! 

https://www.facebook.com/
RiverValleyAllianceChurch 

Children are always welcome 

in our services and a “cry 

room” is available.  At the 9:30 

am service there is Nursery 

(birth—2 year-olds), Preschool 

(age 3-4) and classes for kids 

Whether you are a first-time 

guest, or you come here eve-

ry Sunday, we’re glad you’re 

here! If you would like some-

one to pray with you, please 

do not hesitate to let an ush-

OUR VISION GOT KIDS? 
You will hear us say that at 

River Valley we are followers 

of Jesus who have been trans-

formed and are being empow-

ered. Together we are learning 

and growing as we discover 

River Valley News… 
Cereal and Breakfast Bar 

Donations 

The Shared Missions team has a goal of collecting 100  boxes of cereal and 

50 boxes (6-8 ct.) of breakfast/granola bars each month for the Food to Go & 

Grow ministry.  They are praying you can help them meet their goal! Donations 

can be put on the shelves in the Connection Center and the Welcome  Center.  

Young Adults (18-45ish) 
Friendsgiving 

Get in 
Touch  

920-261-4342 

 Pick up a Program Guide at the 
Connection Center 

rivervalleyalliance.org 

Internet: River Valley Guest 

Join us for a special Friendsgiving gathering for young adults! It’s time to get to-

gether, share a meal, and enjoy each other’s company. We’ll also discuss our small 

groups moving forward. This will be a child free event.  It will be Sunday, November 

17th at 5pm at Daron and Nicole Fine’s home.  N806 North Water Street, Wttn.  

If you are going through a divorce or separation, consider attending a 90 minute 

session called "Surviving the Holidays". This is a video based seminar with practi-

cal discussion tips on how to manage the stress of the holidays. Refreshments will 

be provided.  It will be held November 16 in the sanctuary from 9:30 - 11:00 a.m. 

For more information, please contact Charlene Flint at (608) 487-1015. 

DivorceCare 
Surviving the Holidays 

Shoeboxes!, Shoeboxes! 
Everybody Get Your  

Operation Christmas Child shoeboxes are in the Welcome Center Lobby!   All filled boxes 

need to be returned by Sunday, November 17th, so they can be sent to their final destina-

tions around the world for children to receive. The $10 shipping will also help track your 

box to know what country the child lives in who receives your gift. This is an excellent 


